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Toledo Edison Company
ATTH: Mr. Richard P. Crouse

Vice President - Nuclear
Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, Ohio 43652

Gentlemen:

On August 20, 1982, the Division of Licensing (DL) staff completed their
review of your submittals dated July 15, July 30, August 6, and August 16,
1982 and issued a Safety Evaluation Report for the Davis-Besse Nuclear
Power Station and authorization to resume power operation at the facility.
These submittals related to once-through steam generator repairs and aux-
iliary feedwater system modifications. A Class III fee ($4,000) was re-
mitted with the July 30 submittal pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22.

Based on information provided by the DL staff as the result of their final
review of your submittals, it has been determined that a Class IV fee
($12,300) is appropriate for these submittals in lieu of the Class III
($4,000) remitted since the review involved consideration cf a complex
issue. Therefore, you should remit the additional sum of $8,300 to this
office.

Sincerely.
'

Or ginal Signed by:
Roba 1.1. Diggs

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
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